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Palmer, Tamara (REPS)

From: Hugh Dakin 
Sent: Friday, 11 February 2011 1:12 PM
To: Committee, IC (REPS)
Subject: NBN UNDER REVIEW - SUBMISSION

Greetings, 
 
[1] The NBN should be cancelled because it is a politics-driven, expensive, inefficient, ugly proposal 
 
[2] To duplicate and make obsolete satisfactory existing infrastructure is absurd 
 
[3] The rational approach would be to improve our present communications network through carefully-
designed incremental 
     improvements, not this silly attempted king-hit 
 
[4] I repeat, the NBN should be cancelled - despite the loss of face for those politicians who rushed 
ignorantly to back it. 
 
Go well, 
 
Hugh Dakin 
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